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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I received a telephone call and a couple sad E-Mails this week.  One of the

longest participating DAREN operators has past away.  Eugene Roy, N8ER, who I

have known for many years past away Thursday morning.  Gene was one of a group

of several Amateurs who installed the first DAREN station on the mountain in

Randolph County.  The group set an old telephone pole and installed an antenna

for the DAREN station on it.  Gene maintained a couple of DAREN stations in

Parsons and Tucker County.  He also helped several other Amateurs, in other

counties, repair and keep their DAREN stations on the air.  Gene was one of the

first check-ins on the State Wide DAREN Net every week for several years.  I'm

going to miss seeing his check-in every week, and talking to him at Hamfest that

we both would attend.

Eight Wood County Amateurs provided timing and safety communications for the

High School/Middle School Chic-Fil-A Cross Country races yesterday at the Wood

County 4-H Camp Ground.  There were about 1100 students from all over the state

that participated in the eight races which were held.  There was no major

incidents at the races, so it was a great event.

I'm going to be busy this week getting ready to attend the Amateur Radio

Tailgate/Flea Market in Belpre, Ohio, this coming Saturday, September 17th.  We

are planning to have a Show-N-Tell and demonstrations on the Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project.  The AREDN

project we are establishing in Wood County operates on 2397 MHz, which is just

below the regular WiFi 2.4 GHz frequencies.  We will also talk about the DAREN

system.

There were only 30 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Judy

Peterson, N8UFQ, needs only one more check-in to make 1550.
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